
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike and the Rep Group would like to know what you think  
about the support you had from ECHO whilst you were at home  
in lock-down and now we are open again. 
Please answer the questions below: 

Write your name: 
 

 

Do you think the support you had from ECHO when  

you were at home during lock-down was good or bad? 

Circle your answer                                         
Good     Bad 

Please tell us why it was good or bad: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Were you pleased to come back to work at ECHO? 
 

Circle your answer                                                   Yes          No 
 

Please tell us which ECHO projects you go to:  
 
 
 
 

 

Calling all ECHO Participants 

Please tell us what you think 



Do you find the new rules at ECHO easy or hard?  
 
 

Circle your answer                                                           Easy      Hard         
 

Do you feel safe at ECHO with the new rules?  
 
Circle your answer                                                             Yes       No         
 

    Tell us what you like about your ECHO projects now: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Tell us what you don’t like about your ECHO projects now: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are one of the participants who cannot come back to ECHO yet 
because of your health, tell us what we could do to help you whilst 
you are still at home over the coming winter: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please send this back to ECHO by Friday 30th October 2020. 
 

     Post it back to 40 West Street, Leominster, HR6 8ES  
     Email it to: echo.info@echoherefordshire.co.uk  
Or give it to the staff at your ECHO project. 
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